
                 
 

       Monday 11th May 2020  |  TERM 2 

A MESSAGE FROM THE RELIEVING PRINCIPAL 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

A big thank you to all families for supporting our school during the current 
situation. It has been a tough time on everyone. As a staff we acknowledge 
the support you have provided to your children and the school as you 
continue the learning at home with work packs.  

A gentle reminder to return work packs or complete the online learning. 
Teachers are providing feedback and have been reaching out to families to 
offer support.  

Staff have been contacting families this week to advise parents of the day 
their child is to return to school. Families who need to send their child to 
school every day may continue to do so. Learning from home packs will be 
available next week. Please utilise the School App for this information. 

Commencing Week Three we are trialling staggered break times as we return 
more students to school. The times are as follows 

Infants:                     Primary:  

9.15-11.00  Morning Session                   9.15-11.15          Morning Session 

11.00-11.30  Recess                     11.15-11.30  Eating Time 

11.30-12.45 Middle Session            11.30-12.00  Lunch 

12.45-1.00 Eating Time                    12.00-1.30  Middle Session 

1.00-1.30         Lunch                     1.30-2.00  Recess 

1.30-3.15        Afternoon Session           2.00-3.15 Afternoon Session 

 

We hope our mothers, grandmothers, aunts, etc had a very happy Mother’s 
Day. We hope you were showered with love.  

 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Nicci Willis 

Relieving Principal 



                 
 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/ 

Families are able to access the NSW  

Dept. of Education website and click the link  

 



                 
 

 

Please download our school app to keep 

up to date with all outgoing information. 



                 
 

 


